
fi 

I .:.. 	 . 

A/RES/40/76 
Page 16 

Voting on proposals 

Rule 42 

If  two  or  more proposals relate.to the same question, the Conference shall, 
unless it decides otherwise, vote on the proposals in the order in which they have 
been submitted. The Conference may, after each vote on a proposal, decide whether 
to vote on the next proposal. 

Elect  ions  

Rule 43 

All elections shall be held by secret ballot unless otherwise decided by the 
Conference. 

Rule 44 

1. If, when one person or one delegation of a participating State is to be 
elected, no candidate obtains in the first ballot a majority of the votes of the 
representatives present and voting, a second ballot restricted to the two 
candidates obtaining the largest number of votes shall be taken. If in the second 
ballot the votes are equally divided, the President shall decide between the 
candidates by drawing lots. 

2. In the case of a tie in the first ballot among three or more candidates 
obtaining the largest number of votes, a second ballot shall be held. If a tie 
.results among more than two candidates, the number shall be reduced to two by lot 
and the balloting,*restricted to . them, shall continue in accordance with the 
preceding paragraph. 

Rule 45 

When.two or more elective places are to be filled at one time under the same 
conditions, those candidates, not exceeding the number of such places, obtaining in 
the first ballot a majority of the votes of the representatives present and voting 
shallIpe elected. If the number of candidates obtaining such majority is less than 
the number of persons or delegations to . be  elected, there shall be additional 
ballots to fill the remaining places, the voting being restricted to the candidates 
obtaining the greatest number of votes in the previous ballot, to a number not more 
than twice . the places remaining, to be filled, provided that,.after the third 
.inconclusive ballot, votes may be cast for any eligible person or delegation. If 
three such unrestricted ballots are inconclusive, the next three ballots shall bè 
restricted to candidates who obtained the greatest number of votes in the third of 
the unrestricted ballots, to a number not more than twice the places remaining to 
be Éilled, and the following three ballots thereafter shall be unrestricted, and eo 
on until all the places have been filled. 
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